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I appreciate this opportunity to submit testimony on something near and dear to my 

heart. 

 

As a child, the concept of "one person, one vote" was ingrained on my heart.  We 

have a moral obligation to vote. 

 

However, once I became a CNA at a veterans home and later a hospital nurse, I 

could not vote if I had a shift on a special Tuesday in November.   As a person who 

served my community, I could not have a say in my community. Local, state, and 

federal elections were outside of influence via voting to my fellow healthcare workers. 

 

The ability we have had here in Oregon to vote by mail allows people like me to vote.  

Voting is the least we can do to have a say in our government.  Please, good people 

of Oregon, do not take our ability to have a voice in our governance away. 

 

Thank you, 

Stephanie Brown, RN 


